Subject: Grand Lodge Convention Austin, Texas 2024

Heartfelt Thanks for Your Support at the 159th BPOE Grand Lodge Convention

| hope this message finds you well. | am writing to extend a heartfelt thank you to
our incredible Local Support Committee for their unwavering dedication and
hard work in making the 159th BPOE Grand Lodge Convention a resounding
success.

Your commitment to our cause and the countless hours you have volunteered
have not gone unnoticed. It is through your efforts that we continue to make a
positive impact in our communities, helping children grow up healthy and drug-
free, supporting our veterans, and improving the quality of life for all.

As we reflect on the success of the convention, we kindly ask that you turn in
your volunteer miles and hours to your Lodge Secretary at your earliest
convenience. This information is crucial for us to accurately document and
recognize the invaluable contributions of our volunteers.

Once again, thank you for your exceptional support and dedication. Together, we
are making a difference.

Kirk Storey PSP
Donnie Cagle PSP

Thomas Moran



